
UPDATE - March 17, 2020 8:00 AM 

 

 

Good Morning, 

I hope all of you are home safe with your families and following Governor Wolf’s directives. 

Penn Cambria did apply for a waiver to distribute free breakfast/lunches to all our students yesterday 

morning.  We’ve been told by the state that the turnaround time for these applications should be quick. 

The District is mobilizing all food inventories to PCHS today so if Penn Cambria’s application is approved, 

we can start serving our children as quickly as possible. Penn Cambria High School will be our designated 

point of distribution.  More details will be shared regarding hours and procedures once we have 

obtained approval to offer the program. 

I will continue to share information and try to provide updates as possible through this crisis. Thank you! 

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 

   


